
LARC General Meeting Minutes 

April 2020 

The LARC General Meeting for April 2020 was held on Wednesday, April 15 at 7PM via Webex.  

The Clover Building was closed due to Covid-19.  Following is a summary of the meeting. 

President Chuck Poch (K0ITP) opened the meeting at 6:30 PM with check-ins on Webex.  Chuck 

opened the meeting at 7 PM with introductions by those in attendance, each attendee got a 

chance to say hello and a couple of words.  There were 36  in attendance with 35 Club 

members.  This was a new format for the meeting, doing it online from the comfort of your 

computer or tablet room.  It went very well. 

Chuck made the evening presentation with was a tour and photo album of Member’s Ham 

Shacks.  Several members gave detailed descriptions of their Ham radio setup, including Chuck, 

Ron Schwartz K2RAS), Bryan Gonderinger (AF0W) and Mark Skelton (N7CTM).  Several 

additional members had sent in photos of their setups, some just a table with a radio or two or 

some more extensive.   

Steve Shearer (K0STE) did a door prize drawing after the meeting close assisted by Pat 

Engstrom. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 PM. 

 

Respectively submitted, 

Pat Engstrom, Secretary 

 





 


